
 

 

 
 
March 15, 2021 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street, 2nd Floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 
 
Re: Temporary Reporting Requirements: At-Risk Accounts, Docket No: M-2020-3019244 
 
 
Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 
  
In accordance with the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission’s October 13, 2020 Order in the 
above-referenced docket, Full Service Network LP is providing a report of the total number of a Residential and 
Non-Residential accounts at risk of termination at the end of February 2021, and for the same month the year prior 
and the total  aggregate dollars of arrears, broken down by the same account categories and time periods. 
 

 
The following information is Proprietary to Full Service Network LP.   A public version of this letter is being e-filed 
and a proprietary version is being emailed to you.  
 

[BEGIN PROPRIETARY INORMATION] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

[END PRORIETARY INFORMATION] 
 

 
Thank you for your time.  Please contact me if you have any questions about this filing.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Christopher C. Honeywill 
Executive Vice President 

 
412-745-9000 e236 
chris@fullservicnetwork.com 

PUBLIC VERSION 


